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23rd	June	2018	
	
	
Dear	Parents,		
	
Staffing	Structure		-	September	2018	
	
As	we	draw	to	the	close	of	another	academic	year,	thoughts	begin	to	turn	to	who	will	be	leading	in	
each	of	the	year	groups	in	the	next	year.		
	
In	a	previous	letter,	I	informed	you	that	from	September	2018,	I	would	be	undertaking	the	new	
role	of	Executive	Principal	across	both	Sun	Academy	Bradwell	and	Star	Academy	Sandyford.	Mr	
MacDonald	will	become	the	Head	of	School	and	therefore	will	be	your	first	port	of	call	if	you	
require	anything	or	if	I	am	not	available.		
	
It	is	with	sadness	that	I	inform	you	that	Miss	Phillips	will	be	leaving	us	at	the	end	of	this	term.		
Miss	Phillips	has	secured	a	new	role	in	a	special	school;	this	has	been	an	area	for	which	she	has	
had	a	passion	for	a	long	time	and	we	wish	her	all	the	very	best	in	her	new	and	exciting	venture.		
	
We	have	been	busy	recruiting	new	staff,	to	cover	the	leave	of	Mrs	Niemczyk	and	the	departure	of	
Miss	Phillips,	and	I	am	now	in	a	position	to	inform	you	of	the	class	teachers	for	next	year.		
	
Nursery:	Mrs	A	Cartlidge	
Reception:	Mrs	C	Norcup	
Year	1:	Mr	C	Fennelly		
Year	2:	Mrs	J	Carter	
Year	3:	Mr	I	MacDonald	
Year	4:	Mr	R	Adcock	
Year	5:	Mr	N	Smith	
Year	6:	Mr	M	Bunting	
	
Our	learning	support	Assistants	will	work	within	the	classrooms	with	pupils	in	the	morning	and	
support	intervention	and	nurture	provision	in	the	afternoons.		
	
As	always	we	will	maintain	our	steely	determination	to	provide	your	child	with	the	very	best	
provision	and	support	so	that	they	achieve	their	true	and	full	potential.		
	
If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	the	staffing	structure	please	do	contact	me.		
	
Yours	sincerely	
	
	
Mrs	Bobbie	Caisley	



	

	

Principal	


